
 
 
9 May 2016 
 
Resignation of Richard Suhr 
 
GeoOp (NZAX: GEO) regrets to announce that Richard Suhr has resigned as a Director with immediate 
effect.  
 
Richard has been appointed to a new global role by his employer. This new role will limit his ability to 
contribute to GeoOp to the extent required, as GeoOp integrates InterfaceIT and completes its 
transition to a workforce productivity software company. 
 
Richard remains highly supportive of both GeoOp, and the marketplace in which it operates. The 
Directors of GeoOp wish to thank Richard for his strong contribution and wish him well in his new role. 
 

For more information please contact: 

Anna Cicognani 

Chief Executive Officer 

ceo@geoop.com 
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